
NFFTY is proud of the safe and open environment we create for our participants and

audiences, and we intend to extend this throughout the Summit. Throughout each

event, we expect all participants to be kind, considerate, and respectful of all Summit

members, regardless of their gender identity/expression, age, physical appearance,

race, sexual orientation, ethnicity, religion, and creative expression. No harassment

of any kind will be tolerated during the Summit, including: verbal harassment,

inappropriate online comments, hateful or derogatory language, unwanted sexual

attention, stalking, or anything else that may make one feel uncomfortable within

their own space. If at any point you feel that the Summit is no longer a safe place for

everyone, please let us know immediately. If you see or hear unacceptable behavior,

do not be afraid to speak up and tell a NFFTY staff member; we will take the

necessary steps in order to prevent further issues. If you are unable to locate or

identify a NFFTY staff member at the moment, please email: info@nffty.org

immediately in order to get in contact with one of the team members, and we will

respond as soon as possible.

No one should ever be made to feel uncomfortable at any time during these events.

This includes panel members, moderators, discussion leaders, event goers, and staff

members. We are dedicated to maintaining an environment of open

communication, respectful discussion, and supportive creative expression. If you are

asked to stop behaving in any inappropriate manner, we expect you to comply and

move forward in a respectful way. If necessary, NFFTY reserves the right to remove

you from any current or future events.  

We believe all participants have the right to ask questions freely and to ask for

clarification on any topic without shame or embarrassment. People from many

backgrounds and levels of experience will be attending the Summit. When questions

are asked, please do not comment/respond in a disrespectful or demeaning

manner. Everyone is on a different track, and we are all here to learn. These

educational environments are places where curiosity is encouraged! 

Thank you for being respectful of one another. 

Code of Conduct



We are striving to create a more accessible experience for all participants, where

everyone is able to actively engage with presenters and fellow youth attendees at

our events. All events are virtual at this year’s Summit, and we hope this provides

additional accessibility options for our ever-growing international community! 

All roundtables, panels, and keynote speaker sessions will have English SDH CC for

those who are deaf or hard of hearing, and for anyone else who could benefit from

being able to read the content in real-time. Additionally, all efforts will be made to

provide English SDH CC in a timely fashion for Summit recordings for those who

cannot attend in real-time, as well as for feature films and shorts available on NFFTY

Now.

Accessibility Statement

https://watch.nffty.org/nfftynow

